

08/09/22

Maths Festival – Bournemouth University 14th September

Dear Parent/Carer,

I am pleased to say we have been invited to take part in a Maths Festival in partnership with Bournemouth University in Bournemouth on Thursday September the 14th.

Our students are invited to spend the day on Talbot Campus, where they will receive a welcome talk first, followed by workshops including How Noise is Measured, The Energy Crisis, Design and Calculations; and Maths to Help Patients. The day will end with a questions and answers session.

Places are strictly limited, on a first come, first served basis. We have been allocated a maximum of 15 places. Arrival will be between 9.20am – 9.30am and the day will finish around 14.00. We will be travelling by school minibus to and from the event.

The day is fully funded with no costs for parents. However, everyone will bring a packed lunch and refreshments to the day. Students will wear full academy uniform, arrive to Oak on Wednesday for 8.30am (as normal) and then be taken by minibus to Talbot Campus. A member of staff will travel with the group and be always present.

This is an exciting opportunity to gain an insight into these Science/Maths-based careers. This has been an enjoyable and worthwhile visit in recent years. I expect all 15 places to be allocated quite quickly!

If you would like your child to attend, please use this link to complete a short MS Forms survey that will collect your permissions: Year 9 STEM Event Consent Survey

The Survey will close Monday evening and students selected for the trip will be informed on Tuesday 13th September and parents informed by text.

Do not hesitate in contacting me should you have any further enquiries.

Yours sincerely,

Ms U Spencer

Maths Teacher and Trip Leader

Oak Academy

Sian Thomas, BEd (Hons), CEO - AAT Jon Webb, BA (Hons), Director of Secondary Education Hayley Richley BSc (Hons), Principal



E office@oak-academy.co.uk T 01202 774600 Duck Lane, Bournemouth, Dorset. BH11 9JJ

